Catawba College

Student Government Association

Minutes: January 23, 2014

Cannon Student Center

The first Congress of the new semester was called to order by President Thomas Olsen on Thursday, January 23, 2014 at 6:52PM in the Whitener Room of the Cannon Student Center. Theo Zatterstrom was absent.

Executive Board Reports:

- A. President: Meetings with Ben Smith and Rex Otey about various subjects
- B. Vice President: Zack Veitenheimer has resigned from SGA; tonight will be his last Congress
- C. Treasurer: Budget requests due tomorrow; Conference scholarship applications coming to a close
- D. Secretary: Send your minutes

Class Reports:

- A. Senior: White Out Basketball Game last night was a success
- B. Junior: No report
- C. Sophomore: No report
- D. Freshman: Looking to have another shagging event this semester

Committee Reports:

- A. Student Issues: No reportB. Student Events: No report
- C. Food: No report
- D. Parking: New this semester- flat fee for parking tickets
- E. Movie Library: Zack Veitenheimer will be handing this position over to a freshman, not sure who yet

New Business

 A fundraiser idea similar to "Kiss the Pig" want to get started around CatawbaPalooza time

- Having someone from student affairs sit in on Congress if we ever need someone to answer a question
- Winterfest- in the gym, \$1 donation per ticket to go to the Battered Women's Shelter,
 \$5 for guest tickets

Announcements

Next Congress February 6th

Motion to end the meeting by Zack Veitenheimer

Seconded by Duane Beckley

Meeting was adjourned at 6:58PM